
FOOTSCRAY PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Upgrade and modernisation

Providing more enrolment  
spaces for local students

Footscray Primary School will open a new  
double-storey learning hub and a covered  
outdoor learning area in 2023. 

We are upgrading and expanding the school to 
provide more enrolment places and improved 
learning opportunities for local students. 

This school is part of the Footscray Learning Precinct, 
which champions excellence in learning and teaching 
in Melbourne’s inner west at all stages of education.  
The precinct builds on the richness and diversity 
of the community and provides opportunities for 
learning in new ways.

Footscray Primary School received at least $20.4 million  
to plan and bring their upgrade to life. It is part of  
the Victorian Government’s $10.9 billion investment  
to build 100 new schools and upgrade more than  
1,700 existing ones. 

 
 
 

“This upgrade means so much to
our school community, and these
new facilities will provide more
learning opportunities than ever
before for local Footscray
students and spaces for our
community to come together.”

– Jen Briggs, Principal
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Site and features

The new hub is split across two levels and creates 
a direct connection to the school oval. It allows 
the school to steadily increase enrolments to an 
additional 200 local students from the growing 
Footscray community. 

In the hub, students will have access to classroom 
spaces and resources catered to every learning  
style – from nooks where staff can work with students 
in smaller groups to larger breakout spaces for 
shared learning. 

Sensory retreat spaces in the hub will support 
neurodiversity in learners, alongside learning  
bases dedicated to supporting the school’s  
bilingual program. 

A Staff Centre on the first level will provide a  
space for teachers to collaborate and engage  
in professional development. 

At the heart of the school is the COLA – a covered 
outdoor learning area. This space includes large 
storerooms for sporting equipment and changing 
rooms with toilet facilities.

Staff, students and their families will come together 
for school events here, alongside sporting activities 
such as basketball and netball.

Members of the community can use the area 
on the weekends.

 Two-storey learning hub

Covered outdoor learning area (COLA)
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Ground floor – breakout space

COLA – exterior

COLA – interior

Ground floor – staff space



Further information 

To view the designs and for construction updates  
visit: www.schoolbuildings.vic.gov.au/schools/Pages/FootscrayPrimarySchool.aspx 

For design or construction enquiries 

Phone: 1800 896 950
Email: vsba@education.vic.gov.au

For enrolment enquiries

Phone: 9687 1910
Email: footscray.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
Website: www.footscrayps.vic.edu.au/

Footscray Primary School 
Upgrade and modernisation – proposed site plan

Proposed Site Plan
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McIldowie Partners Footscray Primary School  
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You can contact us:
Victorian School Building Authority

1800 896 950

vsba@education.vic.gov.au

www.schoolbuildings.vic.gov.au

/victorianschoolbuild

For information in your 
language, please call the 
Victorian School Building 
Authority’s translation 
service on 03 9280 0712.


